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Enjoy your usual 
outdoor activities.

Consider reducing 
or rescheduling 
strenuous activities 
outdoors if you 
experience 
symptoms.

Reduce or 
reschedule 
strenuous activity 
outdoors.

Avoid strenuous 
activity outdoors.

Ideal air quality for 
outdoor activities.

No need to modify your 
usual outdoor activities 
unless you experience 
symptoms.

Consider reducing or 
rescheduling strenuous 
activities outdoors if you 
experience symptoms.

Reduce or reschedule 
strenuous activity 
outdoors, especially 
if you experience 
symptoms.

Normal air quality in 
British Columbia.

• Use a portable air 
cleaner or DIY box fan 
air cleaner to reduce 
smoke in your home.

• Stay inside with doors 
and window closed, 
but keep cool - heat-
related illness is more 
risky than breathing 
smoke for most 
people.

• Visit places with 
cleaner and cooler 
air, such as libraries, 
community centres, 
and shopping malls.

• Wear a well-fitted 
respirator (e.g. N95) 
outdoors.


